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Recommendations by Finland to Lithuania
2 November 2016
Mr. President,

Finland wishes to thank Lithuania for a very comprehensive national report and for its presentation today. 
Finland wishes to make the following two recommendations:

1. Firstly, Finland recommends that Lithuania ensures the accessibility of school environments, the provision of reasonable accommodation, accessible and adapted materials and curricula, and the compulsory pre-service and in-service training of all teachers on inclusive education and take measures to implement the recommendations of the Committee on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (CRPD) in this regard.

2. Second, Finland recommends that Lithuania takes actions to improve sexual and reproductive health and rights (SRHR) according to previous recommendations and formulate a national SRHR strategy, and integrate sexual and reproductive health into the next National Health Programme for 2026-2036. 
We are pleased to note that Lithuania has improved SRHR rights through establishing the new National Immunoprophylaxis Programme 2014-2018, which introduced free vaccination for girls against HPV.

We are also pleased to note that organizations of persons with disabilities have been included in the development of the national programme for the social integration of persons with disabilities for the period 2013-2019. We also support the inclusion of different stakeholders in the process of implementing previous recommendations on SRHR questions and encourage further strengthening of this inclusiveness.
Thank you.
